
1 

 

 

 May 2020 

Welcome to our latest newsletter. 

Well what a Beautiful Sunny May we have had to enjoy our Lovely Garden.  

This month we have done many things including decorating Tote Bags, 

making Cup Cakes, VE Day Celebrations,  Gardening Group,  Crafts,  

Mexican Themed Day,  Singalongs,   Various Games including trying out our 

Table Tennis Skills. 
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VE Day 

 

We celebrated VE Day with our 2 Minutes Silence followed by a Traditional 

Singalong, Party Games in the afternoon & a Buffet Supper. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Birthdays  

 

June 
 

 

Saturday 6th   -    Janet Lynch 

 

July 

 

Thursday  2nd – Marilyn Manning 

Friday      10th – Iris Trumbell & Margaret Swindale 
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Gardening Group 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A busy morning transplanting, weeding, watering & not forgetting 

the all important coffee break. We also tried to identify some 

flowers or who knows ….maybe weeds. 
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Decorating Tote Bags. 
We had an enjoyable morning decorating Bags using Fabric Pens, Stencils & 

some residents made up their own Designs. It’s lovely seeing the Residents 

making use of them around the home. 
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Celebrations  

 
We celebrated Esmee’s Birthday, in the Garden. 

 

Cake Making 
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Mexican Themed Day 

 
 We tried our first Armchair travel visit to … Mexico. 

 

Our visit included 

A fascinating country, epic landscapes, from shimmering beaches to lush 

jungles, snow-capped mountains and cactus-strewn deserts. We had Fact 

Files, Trivia & Quizzes, all about Mexican culture, music & food. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


